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Dear Senate committee members, 

As a Eugene resident, parent and hard-working individual holding two jobs, I 

appreciate the flexibility, convenience and safety of casting my ballot in the official 

ballot collection box located downtown. This method is safe and simple and has 

worked well for our state for many, many elections. Please resist the fear-mongering 

and keep mail-in/drop-off ballot delivery Oregon’s well-tested means of voting. 

Thank you, 

Erin D. 


